
 

 

 

“Welcome to Kindergarten” 

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION 
 

  Tuesday, May 31, 2016 

 

       
 
 You are invited to attend the Kindergarten Orientation at North Ridge 

Elementary from 12:30pm to 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 31, 2016.   

Please register your child by calling 604-599-3900 
 

 Join us for a “Welcome to Kindergarten” orientation and learn about how to 

prepare your child for school.  Find out about the Kindergarten program and 

have a chance to hear from the teachers.  We will answer any questions and 

concerns you may have about your child’s first year at school.  
 

 Please bring your child with you as you and your child will have a chance to 

visit the school and participate in a variety of activities that will help your child 

get ready for school.  All kindergarten children attending will receive a 

“Welcome to Kindergarten” package.  
 

 It is important that all parents attend this meeting.  
 

The Kindergarten supplies will be ordered and purchased for you by the 

Kindergarten teachers because in Kindergarten we share all of our supplies.   

The amount of $40 will be collected by your child’s teacher in September. 
 

We are very excited to meet you! 

See you soon! 
 

Mrs. Stubbings, Principal 

Mrs. Sahota, Kindergarten teacher 

Mrs. Krajnc, Kindergarten teacher 
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